
Garrett Metal Detectors to provide metal detection security for 
Beijing 2008 Olympic Summer Games

GARLAND, Texas (April 10, 2008) - Garrett Metal Detectors, which has a long tradition of providing security 
products to Olympic venues, will be supplying more than 900 walk-through and more than 1800 hand-held metal 
detectors to the Beijing 2008 Olympic Summer Games. Garrett first supplied walk-through and hand-held metal 
detectors to the Los Angeles 1984 Summer Games.

“We are pleased to announce our continued involvement in Olympic Games,” stated Henry Tellez, Vice Presi-
dent of International Sales and Marketing for Garrett Metal Detectors. “Garrett products are trusted worldwide to 
provide a safe and enjoyable environment for athletes, officials and spectators. The use of Garrett metal detec-
tors in China at the 2008 Summer Games is evidence of the level of safety, security and peace of mind that the 
organizing committee desires.”

About Garrett Metal Detectors
Garrett Metal Detectors is a leading manufacturer of metal detection products for security and law 
enforcement applications worldwide. The company was chosen to develop the equipment for a 
comprehensive metal detection checkpoint screening system for the Olympic Games held in Los 
Angeles, California, in 1984. This was the first use of metal detection equipment at an Olympic Games. Since 
that time Garrett has continued to improve techniques for large event checkpoint screening while supplying metal 
detection products and training for both summer and winter Olympic games. Garrett is International Standards 
Organization (ISO) 9001:2000 certified. For a complete listing of Garrett Metal Detectors’ products and services 
visit www.garrett.com or contact Mr. Henry Tellez.
For more information:
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Photo:  Security officials representing the 
Beijing 2008 Summer Games toured Garrett’s 
manufacturing facility on April 10, 2008.


